
 

Welcome to Week 7! 
 
Our next TCC Parish Mass is Saturday 8 June at 6pm in St Joseph’s Cathedral.  Please join us for 
this celebration of the Eucharist.  Following Mass the Rocky Youth Group will be hosting Elevate 
in the Parish Centre.  If you would like more information about this please contact Mrs Tanya 
Gill Tanya.Gill@tccr.com.au. 

 

This Saturday evening, the North Rocky Youth group extend an invitation to young people to 
participate in their event following the 5pm Mass at Holy Family Church.  For more information 
please email Northrockyyouth@gmail.com. 

 

 

 
Mr Pat Egan 
Deputy Principal: Mission 
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